
 
FEBRUARY, 2020 

Hello Friends and Readers, 
 
     I’m happy to report that my new short story, 
“Mamba Girl” will be published in early March 
by A.S.A.P. Publishing. 
 
     It’s a harrowing tale about Daisy Herlihy,  
an Oceanside gringa mixed up with a marked 
cartel soldier who bequeaths to her his 
collection of rare – and sometimes venomous 
-- snakes before meeting his awful fate. 
 
     Among these treasures is Queenie, a 
seven-foot black mamba, one of the most 
lethal species of snake in the world.  Queenie 
is not just lethal, she’s aggressive, fearless 
and suddenly escaped from her cage in 
Daisy’s quaint Oceanside bungalow. 
 
     Only one man might have the courage and 
skill to help grieving Daisy re-capture the 
deadly serpent and restore order in her life: 
the legendary pet rescue master, Matt Boone. 
 
     When Matt shows up, things get very wild. 
 
     This beautiful volume is the latest from A.S.A.P. Publishing, probably the finest publisher 
of limited edition, collectible mystery fiction in the country.  
  
     The book is illustrated by Phil Parks, beautifully bound and of course signed by author 
and artist. 
      
     Email A.S.A.P. Publishing at asap-publishing@cox.net for more information. 
 
     I think you’ll love “Mamba Girl.” 
 
    T. Jefferson Parker 

 


